
Don’t miss this special        

retreat designed by Lutheran 

Men in Mission!  Sign up at 

the Info Center or speak to 

Scott Quillin for details. 

April 7th - 9th 

Feliciana Retreat Center 

Norwood, LA 

First Communion Celebration 
will be  March 26th 
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Wednesday Nights... 

 

A study of the biblical  
texts about Jesus'  

revolutionary actions and  
teachings during His last 

week as He heads        
toward the cross, and 

what they mean            
for our lives.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Remaining Sessions 
on Wednesday evenings, 

at Hosanna Lutheran Church,  
March 15th, 22th, 29th, and  

April 5th 

 

6:00 p.m.     Soup Supper 
6:30 p.m.     Video presentation 
6:40 p.m.      Bible study 
7:15 p.m.      Closing prayer 

 

 

All are welcome for  
food, fellowship, and study! 

 

Let us know you are coming by   
signing up on your Connection Card 

or at the Info Center on Sunday 
morning, so we can plan something 

delicious for you. 

Find out more info on our 

website: 

www.hosannalutheran.com 

Adult Bible Study  
Has begun a study on Exodus 

Sundays at 8:00 AM in the Prayer Room.   

All are welcome! 

The deadline to submit information for 
the next newsletter is 9 am  

on March 21st. 

Sunday, April 2nd 
4:45 to 7:30 p.m. 

(Dinner will be provided) 
 

101 Exploring Hosanna 
Have you been visiting Hosanna? 

Would you like to learn more about 

who we are and what we do?       

Are you thinking about becoming a 

member?  Come to the  101          

Exploring Hosanna Class to learn 

about Hosanna’s mission and      

perspective on ministry, the           

opportunities and ministries that we 

offer to grow in faith and serve     

others, and the steps to church 

membership. Dinner and child care 

will be provided. 

 

 
 

Blood Drive 
Sunday, April 2nd  

9:00am 12:30 pm 
Sign up at the  

Info Center 

Save the Date: 
Crawfish Boil 

April 23rd  
Tickets will be on 

sale soon! 

Volunteer orientation on  

Sunday, June 25th after 2nd service 

 

Children who have completed kinder-
garten through fifth grade will be invited to      
attend VBS.  There will still be plenty of       
opportunities for the congregation to         
volunteer to help with this vital ministry 
that serves our youth and the youth of the        
community.  What can you do to help?  
Please see the insert in your Sunday   
bulletin or stop by the church office to      
volunteer to be a part of VBS. 

It’s time to start thinking about… 

VBS 
June 26th - 30th  

8:30 am - 3:30 pm 

ANNUAL  

CONGREGATIONAL 

MEETING  
 

MARCH 19, 2016  

4:00 PM 
 
 

SAMPLE BALLOT 
 

Vote for 5 Council positions.  
□ Alex Abram 
□ Sharon Bennett   
□ Perry Cole 
□ Julie Dauzat 
□ Ron Entzel 
□ Erica Hoffman 
□ Ginny Sirera 
□ Stephen Wetekamm 
□  __________________ 
□  __________________ 
 
Vote for 3 Nominating Team  
positions.  
□  Jim Joyner  
□  David Rees 
□  Beth Saacks 
□  __________________ 
 
Vote for 2 delegates to Synod 
Assembly 
□  Greg Thompson  
□  Kim Thompson 
□  __________________ 
 
Nominations from the floor will be    
accepted at meeting. 



2480 Highway 190 East 
Mandeville, LA  70448 

985-727-9200 FAX 985-727-9275 
Email:  office@HosannaLutheran.com 
Website:  www.HosannaLutheran.com 

Paul Olsen - Interim Pastor 
Emily Clamser - Youth & Family Minister 
Marilyn Boudreaux - Preschool Director 
Vicki Entzel - Small Group Coordinator 

Trudy Miller -  Office Manager 
Stacy James - Administrative Assistant 

Troy King - Bookkeeper 
Brian Johnson-Osborn - Director of Music at 10:30 am 
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We all experience challenges in 
life.  There are times when we 
could benefit from the support of 
a caring Christian friend that will 
keep our visits confidential.       
Stephen Ministers are ready to 
provide the emotional and     spir-
itual care one needs when faced 
with a difficult time.  If you, or 
someone you know in the con-
gregation or community, could 
benefit from the care of a         
Stephen Minister, please call or 
ask the person to call the  number 
below. 

Stephen Ministry is  
CONFIDENTIAL 

Call Lois or Blair Sundquist at      
(985) 327-7047. 

 

 

March 19th 
Roast Beef Po-boys & 
Chips 
 

March 26th 
Chicken Alfredo &   
Caesar Salad 
 

April 2nd 
Youth Crawfish Boil 

Sundays, 5:30 - 7:30pm   

For 3rd to 12th graders 

 

Dinner is provided. 

 

Be a Friend – Bring a Friend! 

 

All participants must  

register to attend. 

Saturday, April 1st 

We really need your 
“treasures”! We don’t have 
as many as we usually have 
at this time.  Please help us 
out by doing some early 
Spring Cleaning!  Proceeds 
go toward scholarships & 
transportation for camp 
and the Sr. High Mission 
Trip.  We will need many 
volunteers to make the 
Yard Sale successful. If 
you would like to help our 
youth by volunteering your 
time at the Yard Sale, 
please call the office or 
see Emily Clamser. 
 
Clothing, shoes or mattresses 
are not part of this sale. 

Now taking registrations for 
the 2017-18 school year -  

Please call Marilyn Boudreaux, 
Director, at  985-624-5525 
for additional information. 

Our  program is 9 am - 1 pm for 
18 month through 5 year olds. 
 
*18 month to 2 year olds 
*2 and 3 year olds 
   Tues/Thurs or Mon/Wed/Fri 
*2,3,4, or 5 year olds 
    Mon - Fri 
 
Monday and Wednesday we     
offer extended days until 3 pm. 
Call Marilyn Boudreaux,          
Director at 624-5525 for      
additional information. 

Youth & Family News 
 

Upcoming Dates: 
 

March 26th Children’s Church & 
Sunday School Leaders Meeting  
after Second Service. 
 
March 26th Adult Youth Night 
Leaders’ Meeting at 4:30 PM 
 
April 1st  Youth Yard Sale 
 
April 2nd Mandatory 7th & 8th 
grade meeting for Confirmation    
after Second Service 
 
April 30th Acolyte Training & Youth 
Leader Training for Children’s 
Church after Second Service 
 
May 7th Mandatory Meeting for    
Lutherhill parents 6th - 8th grade. 

We are having Pre-Baptism 
classes on March 21st at 
6:30 pm & March 26th at 
2:00 pm.  Please call the 
office if you are   interested 
in being baptized or having 
a child baptized. 

HCP  

Summer Camp  
June 5th - July 28th 

 
Call Marilyn Boudreaux, Director 
at 624-5525 for additional     
information. 


